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I am writing to ask you to reject this bill. I have serious reservations about the way 

this state funds transportation, and decry the lack of decongestion especially on 

roads that are congested today. ODOT remains reckless, corrupt and ineffective and 

unable to engage with stakeholders in good faith or act as prudent stewards of public 

funds. I supported HB 2025 with reservations because it invests in two critical needs 

to make roads less deadly for people using them on foot, rolling and driving by 

investing in the Greater Streets program and investments in kids being independent 

and safely getting to school thanks to Safe Routes to School. This bill funds ODOT's 

unaccountable activities and disinvests in all the things that made HB 2025 palatable.  


